Tobacco Rose Farm

Construction & Development Services, LLC
681 Blue Sky Parkway

Lexington, Kentucky 40509

859-264-9905 office

March 29, 2012

LFUCG Division of Water Quality
Rod Chervus
Lexington, Kentucky 40503

Dear Rod,

After careful consideration we are writing to you to ask for an extension of Contract 4 for SSA Group 2
and 3 Raising Manholes. The delays in the project have been numerous and due to no fault of ours. We
have always been prepared for the work at hand and having been working extended hours and
weekends to complete our obligations to LFUCG. We ask that the contract be extended through May
31, 2012 at the current rates and conditions per original contract.

We look forward to continuing progress on this project.
Respectfully submitted,

M’O%/

Greg Baker
Vice President

LFUCG Representative

LFUCG Representative



